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COVID-19 and PUBLIC MEETINGS 
Notice of telephonic meetings 

3/16/2020 
In light of the state of emergency declared by the Governor on March 13, 2020, and to respond 
to the COVID-19 pandemic, the chair has determined that an emergency exists and that 
accordingly, until further notice, (a) members of the board may attend all board meetings 
telephonically, without the physical presence of a quorum; and (b) members of the public who 
wish to participate in hearings may, on request, participate telephonically or submit comments 
in writing to be included in the record of the hearing 
 
 
 

The Conservation Commission Meeting scheduled for 
May 19, 2020 has been canceled per order of the Chair. 

 
 
 

• Next meeting June 16, 2020 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 


